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 Monday 24th January 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

E-safety, which is taught to all pupils as part of the curriculum, teaches the children how to stay safe and 

behave appropriately online.  

 

We value the partnership we have with you as parents and carers and by working together we can 

ensure we are keeping our children safe online and that the e-safety message is consistent.  

 

We understand how difficult it is to monitor your child online and understand the dangers through online 

gaming and social media. Therefore, in order to support you at home, we have arranged a virtual e-

safety Zoom meeting, on Tuesday 1st March 2022 between 6:00pm - 7:00pm, for parents and carers. 

 

The session will be facilitated by Dave Smith, Senior Inspector and Online Safety adviser for Havering 
Local Authority’s School Improvement Services.  The meeting will focus on issues facing children online, 
ways to engage with your children to keep them safe – as well as signposting where you can go for 
support and advice. 
 
The Zoom code for the meeting will be sent out nearer the time.  
 
We strongly urge you to make every attempt to attend this important meeting. 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss S Ledwith and Miss A Sussex 

Computing Co-ordinators 

 

 

 

Please complete the details below and return this reply slip if you wish to attend the e-safety 

meeting on Tuesday 1st March 2022 between 6:00pm - 7:00pm. 

 

I  ______________________________    (printed name) parent/carer of _________________ 

 

__________________in class ___________________________________________________ 

 

will be attending the e-safety meeting. 
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